
Unions suspend industrial action over dismissal 
law changes

 Finland 

Public and private sector trade unions have suspended their industrial action in 
protest at planned changes to dismissal legislation following a commitment from 
the government to negotiate. The proposed changes would have made it easier to 
sack workers in small firms. Unions were objecting to the discriminatory provisions 
and to the failure to negotiate. The unions have only suspended the action and may 
restart it if the government doesn't undertake proper tripartite negotiations.
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